





Chairperson,

Our Constitution provides for non-discrimination and the rights and freedoms of
women. We therefore welcome the recent establishment of the new United
Nations Gender Entity, namely UN-WOMEN and look forward to its
operationalization by January 2011. We believe UN-WOMEN will be a dynamic
and strong champion for women and girls, providing them with a powerful voice
at the international, regional and local levels.

=—='-- -g 1. - -
ll

!#AAL_JL-II‘ PR !{ﬂf::.‘. I 11 ™~ ] | S 'l ~ LI | 4 ~

=L—_'

R N P N TN Iy GOSNV TEpRpey 3 I LGPy N S SRy A N T

PO B F NN e













